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2025-26 PTA003
Executive Committee Election

St. Paul's School (Lam Tin)

Parent Teacher Association
10, On Tin Street, Lam Tin
Tel: 23472991  Fax: 2349 7892  Email:pta@spslt.edu.hk

St. Paul's School (Lam Tin)
Parent Teacher Association

Executive Committee Election 2025-2026

2 September 2025

Dear Parents,

The PTA is now preparing for the Executive Committee Election (2025-2026). The vote counting meeting will
be held at 2:00pm on 27 September 2025 (Saturday). (In case class suspension is announced by the Education
Bureau, the vote counting meeting will be postponed to 4 October 2025 (Saturday).

The St. Paul's School (Lam Tin) Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is established under the administration of St.
Paul's School (Lam Tin). With the school mission, it strengthens communication amongst parents, teachers and

school. If you are going to join the PTA in 2025-2026, you will be eligible to join the Executive Committee
Election. On behalf of the PTA, we would like to invite you to join our Executive Committee Election in 2025-

2026.

For parents and guardians who are PTA members (2025-2026) and interested in being executive committee
members of the PTA, please return the completed executive committee member nomination form (The paper
application form for candidacy can be obtained from the school office during office hours.) to the school office
before 1:00 pm on 10 September 2025 (Wednesday) and get the receipt upon submission. (In case class
suspension is announced by the Education Bureau, the submission of form will be postponed to the following
school day.)

Please call the school office 23472991 and contact Ms Chung if you have any queries.

The development of our association depends very much on your kind support and commitment. We are looking
forward to your active participation in running for the Executive Committee Election.

Ms. Hung Yuk Yee Ms. Lau Fung Ling

Principal Chairlady
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